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Cincinnati Incentive Cancellation 
Columbus Container Yard Reopening 

 
 
Please be advised that effective immediately, the 48’/53’ pick up incentive 
that has been in place from our Cincinnati, Ohio container yard is 
discontinued.  Pacer Stacktrain appreciates the effort and assistance for those 
customers that took advantage of this opportunity. 
 
Additionally, effective July 29, 2002 we will temporarily reopen our 
Columbus, OH Container Yard for the acceptance of empty 48’ and 53’ 
equipment.  If we foresee a drain of chassis from Chicago to Ohio in the 
future we will consider re-closure of the Columbus yard as it pertains to 
accepting empties or other actions to ensure chassis drain from Chicago is 
minimized. 
  
If questions, please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development 
Representative. 
 


